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                            2015 winner of Innovations in Catholic Education Award
  At Saint Mary’s Catholic School, we are committed to the growth of our Catholic identity, academic potential and community involvement.       

 

 

January , 2020 

Dear Friends of St. Mary’s, 

For Fall Fest 2020, we are embarking on our continued task of raising funds for 

the beautification of our school yard.   

We want to create an even safer environment for our kids during their vital 

recess/free time.  Each year, part of our funds go to keeping our tuition 

affordable by supplementing our operational budget.  In 2020, any excess funds 

raised at our Fall Fest over $40,000 will be dedicated to the vision of having an 

updated school yard. 

If you haven’t participated in our Fall Fest before, please consider doing so this 

year.  We encourage this event to be an Adult event, so treat yourself to an 

evening out.  If you have, we would be honored to have you sponsor us again.  

Three years ago, we were able to purchase a new science lab and equipment.  

Two years ago, we purchased new computers for our school.  Last year we 

purchased a new speaker/sound system/projector and motorized screen for our 

Gym. This year, we want to provide beautification of the school yard where our 

kids play. 

 

Thank you for supporting St. Mary’s School in Belen. 

 

Andrea Harville, Principal 


